Hello children,
Miss Cooper, Mrs Jones and I hope you have all had a wonderful Easter Holiday and enjoyed all the goodies the Easter bunny may have brought you😊! 
This half term we have decided to focus on the topic of animals and these come in all different shapes and sizes and we have lots of fabulous activities for you to do with your Mums and Dads. Each week I will put the planning on the website so your parents know what you should be doing at home. You will have planning for your Maths and English lessons and I am also busy creating phonics videos for you daily so that you can keep up to date with your phonics learning. In the next couple of weeks, I will also be setting you a little topic challenge where you will have to let your creativity loose. Thank you to all those children who made their super hero capes. We may not have been at school to see them all but it was lovely seeing the videos and photos of you wearing them.
I am now looking forward to seeing all of your home learning as I have asked your Mums and Dads to send me evidence on Tapestry. Make sure you work hard, stay safe and be good for your parents. We miss you lots and lots and are looking forward to the time when we can be together again.
With love,
Mrs Hesketh, Miss Cooper and Mrs Jones. 
